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11th September 2023






Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),
 
Re: School Portrait Photos 


We are delighted to welcome Fizz Portraits to school on Tuesday 19th September to take formal portrait photographs of all our students. If you would like your child to wear their full school uniform in their photograph, and they have PE on that day, they can come to school dressed in their full uniform and change into their PE Kit during the day.  

Following the shoot, you will receive a proof from Fizz Portraits, which will have a small image of the portrait along with the details of how to make your purchase. The proof will come home with your child no later than two weeks after the shoot, with the option to order prints online direct from the supplier. 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please email info@allsaintscc.org.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
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